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Oregon has been successfully using mail-in voting with no material fraud for years.  

This is blatant voter suppression that is unwarranted and will make it difficult for many 

people to vote.  There is no reason to do this as there has not been fraud and saying 

it is needed to avoid fraud is a lie and a cover for trying to suppress our votes.  Mail in 

voting works.  Stop trying to make it more difficult for citizens to vote. 


